
WQTA Nominations Committee Report April 3, 2024 

 

The WQTA Nominations committee has counted the votes that came back from those 
schools and centres reporting. 

I wish to congratulate both candidates as it is not an easy endeavour to put forth your 
name and have an election thereafter. 

The results of the election are – 

Genevieve Forget  79.5% voting in favour 

Stefan Fuchs 19.7% voting in favour 

Spoiled ballots 0.8% 

As such Genevieve will be assuming the duties of the WQTA President effective July 1, 
2024 for a two year term. 

Please note that the nominations will be going out shortly for the other positions on the 
WQTA executive committee. 

Everyone is welcome to put forth their names for these positions (WQTA members in 
good standing, of course). 

 


